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January 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Clay Aurand, Chairperson 
House Committee on Education 
Statehouse, Room 174-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Aurand: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2020 by Legislative Education Planning Committee 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2020 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2020 would allow revenues from rents, boarding fees, other charges related to 
university student housing, as well as interest earnings on specific funds at state universities to 
go to the housing system suspense fund, as is the current practice, or directly to the housing 
system operations fund as requested by the university.  Currently, universities may transfer 
funding from their housing system suspense funds to operations as needed. 
 
 HB 2020 would have no fiscal effect. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Diane Duffy, Board of Regents  


